
Subject: 

iAisT HfdaCabinet Secretariat 
ZIyutd fq-l/ Rashtrapati Bhawan 

Regarding 3rd PRC & Taxation of Public Sector Employees. 

Please find enclosed herewith a copy of letter dated 09.06.2023 received 

through e-mail from Shri V.K. Tomar, Secretary General, National Confederation 

of Officers' Association, New Delhi, on the above subject for action as deemed 
appropriate. 

2. The action taken by the Department may kindly be intimated directly to the 

(Ajay Kumar Sinha) 
Under Secretary to the Govt. of India 

Tel No. 23018342 

Joint Secretary (Administration), Dlo Public Enterprises 
Cab. Sectt. I.D. No. 1/8/1/2023-CA.IV(Vol.I)(Fin) Dated28-JUly, o3 

Copy fo information to: 
ShrV.K. Tomar, Secretary General, National Confederation of Officers' 

Association, 555, Kidwai Bhavan, Janpath, New Delhi-50 

applicant. 
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